

Titus Salt School

Headteacher: Mr I Morrel BA (Hons) NPQH

Higher Coach Road Baildon Shipley BD175RH

8 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Appointment of Headteacher

As you are aware, after twenty-years at the school, Mr Morrel is retiring from the position of Headteacher as of 31 August 2024.

On receiving Mr Morrel's letter of resignation, I began to work with members of the Full Board of Governors and representatives from the Local Authority to begin the recruitment process for a new Headteacher. As a team, we agreed a rigorous schedule of recruitment, including a three-day interview process, which culminated in a formal interview with a panel of Governors on Wednesday 15 November 2023. The process was completed on Thursday 7 December 2023 with a confirmation letter being issued.

I am delighted to inform you that from 1 September 2024 the Headteacher will be Mr Philip Temple.

As many of you will know, Mr Temple is currently Deputy Headteacher at Titus Salt School working in partnership with Mr Morrel.

I am sure you wish to join me in wishing Mr Temple every success in continuing the journey of improvement for our school.

Yours sincerely

Shirley Craven Chair of Governors









Telephone: 01274 258969 Fox: 01274 258970

Web: www.titussaltschool.co.uk Email: enquiries@titussaltschool.co.uk